
1

Lou Mansolillo

From: Melissa Chernick <melissachernick401@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 8:43 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Med recycler

My name is Melissa Chernick and I reside at 60 Signal Ridge Way, East Greenwich, RI 02818.  
 
I am writing regarding bill # 2021-H-5923 written by Rep. Justine Caldwell. I am in support of her bill and NOT supportive 
of MedRecycler being in Rhode Island.  
 
There are too many unknowns regarding pyrolysis and too many potential dangers for this to go forward.  
 
Please put on record my stance.  
 
Melissa 


